
INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

KG to XII 
 
 

ISS/WEBCIR/069/20-21 
 

7th February 2021 
 

 

FEE PAYMENT REMINDER 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We earnestly request the parents of the children whose school fees have not yet 

been paid till December 2020, to clear the dues urgently to avoid further 

inconvenience. 

 

Kindly note that it is compulsory to pay the school fees. 

 

The complete school fees, till December2020, must be paid by 20th February 

2021 in order to avail the online classes. 

 

If the school fees, up to December 2020, are not paid in entirety, links for online 

classes will not be forwarded, from 21st February 2021 onwards, to children 

whose fees are outstanding for the stated period. For linking the child again to 

online classes, a minimum of three working days is required. 

 

We sincerely appreciate parents who have paid the fees till December 2020 to 

the school.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma  

Principal 

Indian School Sohar  

Sultanate of Oman  

www.indianschoolsohar.com 

http://www.indianschoolsohar.com/

